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Comments: I support the Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal #63876. Our wild places, especially those as

pristine and sacred as these lands, are vital for the health of our environment and our communities. Clean water,

protected ecosystems, and opportunities for future generations to experience the beauty and solitude of nature

are irreplaceable. By safeguarding these areas, we are making an investment not only in our environmental

health but also in the cultural and spiritual significance they hold. I urge the Forest Service to expedite the

Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior to ensure these lands remain protected for the

benefit of all.


